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Tuesday, 02 February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I just wanted to make you aware of a service the Hampshire Library service are offering that 
might be of interest to you and the children. 
 
They are now offering ‘Ready Reads’ -  a click and collect 
service where they will put together a collection of books 
that they think may be of interest to you from the 
information you provide either on their online form or 
over the telephone.  
 
The service is available for both adults and children.  
 

 
 
More information about this service can be found here: 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/librariesandarchives/library/services/ready-reads 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Hanratty 
 

mailto:headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk
mailto:adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk
mailto:absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk
https://www.hants.gov.uk/librariesandarchives/library/services/ready-reads

